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Report of Meeting: 29/10/2019 
This meeting included the Graeme Bath Junior Community 
Awards. 

We were treated to a range of presentations from 
enthusiastic and committed Grade 6 students selected from 
the large cohort (0ver 50 !) who completed the program. 


Special thanks to the ‘drivers’ behind the 
event - Tony Haines, Geoff Chandler, Judy 
Greer and Michelle Fox.




9th Annual Art Show 

The art Show for 2019 and is done and dusted painted ! It 
was most our most successful, with 257 entries from 90 
artists. We sold 45 entries raising around $5000 to add to our 
entry fee collection of $4500. A most successful venture.


Be the Inspiration 1

Our Club 
President: Marion Walton

Secretary: Pearl Macmillan 

Where: We meet each Tuesday at the 
Ocean Grove Bowling Club: 

18 The Terrace, Ocean Grove, 3226


When: 6 pm for 6:30pm


Visitors are Welcome

Apologies: 0457 315 900 
Web: rotaryoceangrove.org.au


Theme: Economic and Community 
Development Month 
Lookout Reserve Maintenance 
Roster:  

20/10/19 - 02/11/19 Gil Morgan

03/11/19 - 16/11/19 Jim Delaney

17/11/19 - 30/11/19 Geoff Chandler

01/11/19 - 14/11/19 Peter Cullen

Past bulletins  

-  Available from our club website 

Market contact: 0401 606 036

Art Show contact: 0417 319 465

ROTARY CLUB OF OCEAN GROVE

Guest speaker Chair Greeter
/ 

Assist. 
Sgt.

Thanker/
Asst. Cshr.

Raffle B’days/Anniversary

5-Nov Art Show No meeting

12-Nov AGM Marion Walton. 11/11 Joan & Bill Steains, 
16/11 Sam Ho. 

19-Nov Family Violence 
Forum

John Calnin
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It was a real team effort especially over a weekend that saw 
increased numbers of visitors (nothing else to do when it’s 
raining !?) and our members being somewhat stretched with 
market and art show commitments.


Well done to the Art Show Committee (Chair: John Calnin; 
Tony Haines, Coral Barker, Marg Campbell, Chris Watson, 
Heather Willson, Janet Alexander (Treasurer), Jim Delaney, 
Rod Bush)


The market was also a great success with the sausage sizzle 
going at full production for most of the day to take around 
$1500 !


Well done to all members who were able to contribute to the 
success of these two large club activities.




Some members have been in the 
‘wars’ !! 

Heather Willson fell from her bike after 
being cut off by a car. Result - a broken 
shoulder and a broken wrist !


Peter Cowburn slipped down his stairs at 
home - result a broken leg !


Bugga !!!


Better news: 

• John Paton is recovering well from a recent knee replacement.

• Adrian Schmidt will be having a shoulder reconstruction on 
Nov 17th. 


Change of Address 

Vic Harnath has relocated in Ocean Grove. His new address is 
96 Eggleston St.


Change of email 

Bill Walton is the proud owner of an apple watch and now has 
his own email address: billwalton1423@gmail.com


Senior Citizen’s Xmas dinner 

At the bowling club December 3rd as part of our normal 
meeting. President Marion has sent out over 130 invitations so it 
promises to be a big night ! Again we will be asking members to 
assist in providing transport for some to attend.


Be the Inspiration 2

Members: Coming 
Events: 

• Family Violence & Sexual 
Assault - Information 
evening - Shell Rd Reserve: 
Tuesday 9th November (in 
lieu of our normal meeting)

• Senior Citizens Christmas 
Dinner - December 3rd

Quote … 

You teach a child to read, and 
he or her will be able to pass a 
literacy test. George W Bush                   
…………………………………………………

Humour ……   

“Light travels faster than 
sound. This is why some people 
appear smart until you hear 
them speak.”                                         
…………………………………………………                                                

Links ……  
Rotary International:  
www.rotary.org 

Rotary District 9780: 
www.rotary9780.org 
Footy Tipping 
www.footytips.com.au 

Please remember: 

• APOLOGIES ARE NECESSARY! IF 
YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND A 
MEETING. THOSE WHO DO NOT 
CONFORM WILL BE SENT A BILL, 
AS THE CLUB HAS TO PAY IF NO 
APOLOGY IS REGISTERED. 

• Members are reminded if you 
have any used stamps, could you 
please pass them on to Martin 
Geerings.
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